Meeting Minutes

August 26, 2019

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the City of Sweetwater met in their regular
monthly workshop on Monday, August 26, 2019 at 5 p.m. Commissioners present
being: Lamar Hughes, Alan Richeson, Billy G. West, and Bill W. Stockton.
Commissioner Sam Moser was absent.

Mayor Lowe opened the bids received on the CDBG Facade Grant projects.
A bid from Pinnacle Home Improvements was received:

For Project 1: 117 N Main Street to replace windows $22,487

A bid from Hiwassee Window & Door was received:

For Project 1: 117 N Main Street to replace windows $24,885, plus $4500 including
sidewalk enclosure and awning covering

For Project 2: 111 N Main Street to replace windows and door materials only:
$22,510.13

For Project 5: $34,985.06 to replace windows
A bid from Cleveland Manufacturing Company was received:

For Project 4: 701 N Oak Street for materials only for custom platform and stairs:
$8,500.

No action was taken.

Mayor Lowe reviewed the proposed policies for city facility use and harassment, which
were discussed by the board members.

Mayor Lowe reviewed the remaining agenda items including the recent tax sale and
associated accounting adjustments, the new SPD program to receive excess military
equipment and the necessary accounting preparations for that program, and the
appointments to the industrial development board.

Commissioner Stockton reminded the board of the joint meeting with SUB on
September 10 at 6 p.m.

NO action was taken. The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

This the 26th day of August, 2019.
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